
                                                                                                               

 
 

MESSAGE TO MEMBERS 

Indigenous Hockey Night @ CN Centre 

Saturday, January 20, 2024 

The Prince George Cougars take on the Portland Winterhawks in the 2nd Annual 

Indigenous Hockey Night on Saturday, January 20, 2024. LTFN has purchased 250 

tickets for the game, food vouchers and hoodies for Elders, Youth and Members.  

These will be distributed on a first come, first served basis starting Monday, January 15, 

2024 at the Downtown Office.   

Unfortunately, the hoodies which display the PG Cougars Indigenous Hockey Night 

jersey logo designed by our own talented singer, songwriter and artist Kym 

Gouchie, have not arrived in Prince George. Those receiving tickets will be placed 

on a list to receive a hoodie when they are available. 

Please contact Tammy Gibbs or Kimberley White in the Downtown Office for more 

information.  250.562.0847 or reception2@lheidli.ca. 

Go Cougars Go! 
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